
 

  

 

 

 

13th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS: JULY 2024 
 

At the end of their time at SPJS, the PTA fund and present each child with a leavers’ 

book as a memory of their time with us. There will also be an opportunity to purchase a 

leavers’ hoodie for your child.  
 

The leavers’ book will contain photos of each child together with their full name 

underneath and something they have written about themselves. The leavers’ hoodie will 

contain all the childrens’ names (as they appear on their home-school books) on the back.  
 

We would be grateful if you could complete this Google Form  by Friday 22nd March 

2024 to provide us with your consent for sharing this information with Cauliflower Cards. 

This is required to comply with the GDPR (Data Protection) guidelines.   

https://forms.gle/yxuMZdfpDA8qUWqq7 

 

Full details about how to order a leavers’ hoodie will be sent out at the beginning of the 

summer term.  
  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A Lamy 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/yxuMZdfpDA8qUWqq7

